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255 E. Parkway Boulevard
Coppell, Texas 75019-9478

Consider approval of funding a National Cooperative Purchasing Alliance Contract (NCPA) with Core
Construction, in the amount of $239,919.00, for the demolition and replacement of The CORE
pedestrian entrance bridge.

See attached memo.

Fiscal Impact:
Funds for this contract have been reserved in the CRDC fund balance.

Staff Recommendation:
The Parks and Recreation Department recommends approval.

Goal Icon:
Sustainable City Government
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